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George Li

From: George Li

Sent:  Wednesday, May 14, 2008 10:41 AM

To: 'Ongman, Joanne'; 'Connors, John'

Cc: James Ball; Susan OConnell; Francis Gutierrez

Subject: RE: FCC application status for the week of May 12, 2008 - EB 2008-16; 2008-19

Thank you so much Joanne. You are so great !
Just a friendly reminder: No comments dues until May 28,2008 for Ref: 2008-18.
Have a great day.

From: Ongman, Joanne [mailto:Joanne.Ongman@usdoj.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2008 10:31 AM

To: George Li; Susan OConnell; Mikelle Morra; Joann Ekblad; David Krech; Jodi Cooper; Francis Gutierrez;
Howard Griboff; Janeese Parker

Cc: James Ball

Subject: FCC application status for the week of May 12, 2008 - EB 2008-16; 2008-19

Good Morning,

1. Please be advised that DOJ/FBI/DHS request that the following application referenced in EB 2008-16 be
REMOVED from streamline:

ITC-214-20080418-00194 - Openpop.com, Inc.

2. Please be advised that DOJ/FBI/DHS have NO.OBJECTION Ho,..ﬁrm STA requested in the following matters:

[TC-STA-20080401-00197 Phonetime/Symphony Holdings referenced in EB Letter 08-16

SCL-STA-20080509-00213 (AAG Network) Re: TT 07-05 SCL-LIC-20070824-00015 referenced in EB Letter 08-
19

3. Please be advised that DOJ/FBI/DHS _._m<m. NO COMMENT on the following matter:

ITC-214-20080410-00173-'Rudra Global, Inc.

&

4. In addition, we have prepared a Deferral Letter in ISP-PDR-20080404-00010 - United Wireless Holdings Inc. -
referenced in EB Letter 08-16, to be emailed to you shortly, and request your assistance in filing this letter.

We appreciate your assistance:in filing the Deferral Letter. Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thanks,

Joanne Ongman

5/14/2008
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Mikelle Morra

From: Ongman, Joanne [Joanne.Ongman@usdoj.gov]
Sent:  Wednesday, May 14, 2008 10:31 AM

To: George Li; Susan OConnell; Mikelle Morra; Joann Ekblad; David Krech; Jodi Cooper; Francis Gutierrez;
Howard Griboff; Janeese Parker

Cc: James Ball
Subject: FCC application status for the week of May 12, 2008 - EB 2008-16; 2008-19

Good Morning,

1. Please be advised that DOJ/FBI/DHS request that the following application referenced in EB 2008-16 be REMOVED
from streamline:

ITC-214-20080418-00194 - Openpop.com, Inc.

2. Please be advised that DOJ/FBI/DHS have NO OBJECTION to the STA requested in the following matters:
ITC-STA-20080401-00197 Phonetime/Symphony Holdings referenced in EB Letter 08-16

SCL-STA-20080509-00213 (AAG Network) Re: TT 07-05 SCL-LIC-20070824-00015 referenced in EB Letter 08-19

3. Please be advised that DOJ/FBI/DHS have NO COMMENT on the following matter:

ITC-214-20080410-00173 - Rudra Global, Inc.

4. In addition, we have prepared a Deferral Letter in ISP-PDR-20080404-00010 - United Wireless Holdings Inc. -
referenced in EB Letter 08-16, to be emailed to you shortly, and request your assistance in filing this letter.

We appreciate your assistance in filing the Deferral Letter. Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thanks,

Joanne Ongman

5/14/2008



